Martinborough Community Board
Annual Plan Supplementary Submission — 2016

Contact: Lisa Cornelissen (Chair), 021 652 751, 10 Dublin Street West, Martinborough

This submission is in addition to the MCB AP workshop document previously considered by SWDC in
the development of the Annual Plan. It is supplementary to our main submission submitted
previously.

Waihinga Centre Destination Playground.

We support the progression of the proposed Waihinga Centre children’s playground and
surrounding landscape works.

We recommend that $200,000 total of Pain Estate funds be distributed to this project over a period
of 3-5 years and that these funds are directly used to develop and implement the playground plan.
Whilst the Pain Estate has reserve levels above this at present we recommend that these funds are
distributed over a period of 3 — 5 years starting in the 2016/17 financial year to ensure that sufficient
funds remain available for maintenance and other projects.

Maintenance of War memorial in Memorial Square Martinborough.

We are pleased to see the allocation of funds for the Boar War Memorial in the Operations Projects
for 2016/17. We ask that this work is progressed prior to ANZAC day 2017.

Town Centre Beautification Funds

We wish to allocate these funds to seating, picnic tables and the purchase/planting of trees
identified in the Wraight and Associates proposed landscape plans for the Waihinga Centre Park
area. (included under stage 02 of the Waihinga Centre proposal)

We would like to be heard.

Thank you,

Lisa Cornelissen



